
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date:  September 21, 2021 

To:  Selectboard 

From:  Josh Arneson, Town Manager 

RE:  Site inspection for Public Hearing To Consider Discontinuance Of A 
Portion Of The Class 4 Section Of Town Highway 20 Also Known As 
Williams Hill Road And/Or Palmer Road 

 

 

Selectboard Members Christine Werneke, David Sander, and June Heston completed the site inspection 

on Tuesday, September 14, 2021. 

Selectboard Member Jay Furr completed a site inspection on Saturday, September 18, 2021. 

As of the writing of this memo, Selectboard Member Bard Hill had yet to complete the site visit. Mr. Hill 

understands that he needs to complete the site visit prior to the start of deliberation or he will not be 

able to participate in the decision.  


